
 

 

 

 st  

South Glengarry Council 
Mayor Lyle Warden 
Dep. Mayor Stephanie Jaworski  
Councillor Martin Lang  
Councillor Sam McDonell 
Councillor Rebecca Luck 

Highlights of South Glengarry council meeting decisions, policy changes and municipal announcements. 

Meeting Highlights: 
Presentation: 
County-Local Municipal Update (Warden 
Williams and T.J. Simpson, SDG Counties) 
 

New Business 
Proposed Building By-law  
Loiselle Subdivision - Extend Draft Plan of Subdivision  
Transferring Township-Owned Forested Land  
Tender 14-2022 - Grass Cutting �t Facilities and Parks  
Extension of McNairn Drain Appointment  
Extension of Filion Drain Appointment 
 

Committee Reports: 
Committee of Adjustment Minutes - March 21, 2022 
SDG County Council Draft Minutes - March 21, 2022 
RRCA Board Meeting Highlights - March 24, 2022 
 

For Information Only: 
Contract Extension - Stinson Fuel 
Letter - Integrity Commissioner Annual Report  
Letter - Great River Network  
Memo- RRCA Forestry Update  
Endorsement Resolution - Abandoned Cemeteries 
Endorsement Resolution - Joint and Several Liability 
Resolutions - North Stormont Public School 
Resolution - Ontario Building Code (City of Waterloo) 
 
  FULL AGENDA      MEETING VIDEO 
 

Contact: 
Kelli Campeau, Director of Corporate 
Services/Clerk 
kcampeau@southglengarry.com 
613-347-1166 x 2102 
www.southglengarry.com  
Next Meeting Date: Monday, April 18th, 2022 

 

Next Meeting Date: Tuesday, February 22 nd, 2022. 

Township to transfer forested land to RRCA 

Council received a Staff Report from General Manager of Planning, 
Building and Enforcement Joanne Haley to consider transferring 
forested land that may have an environmental function to the SDG 
Counties forestry division or the Raisin Region Conservation 
Authority (RRCA). Council opted to transfer the ownership of the 
parcels of land located on Caber Road and Lancaster Heights to the 
RRCA.  

The RRCA conserves 1,644 acres of environmentally significant 
land in Cornwall and SDG. They have expertise in forestry and 
stewardship to manage enhanced and preserve land. This decision 
will ensure the property is sustainably managed for forestry 
purposes while contributing to the environmental, social and 
economic impact in the community. 
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South Glengarry returns to in-person 
Council Meetings 

Council returned to in-person meetings after over 2 years of 
meeting virtually. The meeting was held at the new Council 
Chambers located in Tartan Hall at the Char-Lan Recreation 
Centre. The decision to return to in-person meetings comes on 
the heels of the recent lifting of most provincial public health 
mandates relating to COVID-19. Meetings will continue to be 
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